

16<sup>th</sup> November 2023

## **Pupil Mobile Phones and Electronic Devices**

Dear Parents / Carers,

Due to an increased number of electronic devices being brought into school, please may we remind you of the guidelines surrounding these items.

Pupils are not permitted to access their devices during the school day, unless there is a specific medical reason that has been agreed in advance. This is a safeguarding measure to help keep all pupils safe.

To avoid confusion, please may we ask you to discuss these expectations with your child:

- Pupils will hand in **all** electronic devices to reception upon arrival.
- Pupils collect electronic devices at the end of the school day from reception.
- There will be no access to devices during the school day, unless agreed in advance for a specific reason.

Thank you in advance for your continued support. If you have any questions, please email <a href="mailto:LEPC@Longspee-academy.co.uk">LEPC@Longspee-academy.co.uk</a>.

Kind regards

Mr D Goodey

Learning Support Team Leader

